
Hooray!HIP
HIP for teachers

YOU WORK HARD! 
LET US SHOW OUR APPRECIATION...

TUESDAY
MAY 9
12 - 2 PM
PERRY QUAD
(tent behind the union)

Join your peers at this open house 
reception as the School of Education says 

farewell to the 2016-17 academic year and 
“THANK YOU!” for your dedication, 

creativity, energy & passion for education!

Your instructors will be distributing pizza, prizes, opportunities & smiles!!
All students in (or interested in) teacher education are invited to attend.
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